
Supplement to Clarify On-Air Operations  

Red Mountain Ventures (“RMV”) is aware that action on the renewal application 
has been delayed. In reviewing the exhibits to the renewal application, RMV believes that 
certain statements need to be clarified and updated as well as the dates of on-air 
operation.  

In the renewal application, filed on December 2, 2019, RMV stated that “shortly 
after acquisition, the building housing the transmitter and the studio facilities burned 
down.” As a result, the station went silent and RMV expected the station to resume 
operation during the 1st quarter 2020.     

RMV became the licensee of Station WZGX on November 29, 2017. On January 
26, 2018, RMV filed a STA request to remain silent (BSTA-20180126ADA). The STA 
request reported that, on January 18, 2018, WZGX went silent as a result of a fire in the 
transmitter building. On January 18, 2019, RMV filed a Notice of Resumption of 
Operations reporting that Station WZGX resumed service on that same day. 

Subsequently, on March 26, 2019, Station WZGX filed a STA request to remain 
silent (BSTA-20190326AAF). The STA request stated that the station went silent on 
March 25, 2019 due to a power supply failure and damage to the power amplifier module. 
RMV filed the Resumption of Operations to report that on March 15, 2020, the station 
resumed service. Since that date, Station WZGX has continuously remained on the air. 

RMV recognizes that during its license term, beginning Nov. 29, 2017, Station 
WZGX was silent for extended periods. However the licensee did not voluntarily 
discontinue service. The fire and the power failure were matters out of RMV’s control. 
Accordingly, RMV urges the Commission to act favorably on the pending renewal 
application.  


